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Borough of  Côte-des-Neiges–Notre-Dame-de-Grâce  

Sewage and Drinking Water Pipes, Roadwork and 
Lighting Projects 

Winter break on boulevard Cavendish 

 
 
Vi l le de Montréal hereby wishes to inform you that the work projects on 
boulevard Cavendish, between avenue Fielding and Chemin de la Côte-Saint-
Luc, wil l  be suspended for the winter, start ing on December 21, 2018.  
 
Two short operations are planned between now and the Winter break: 
 

  Between Saturday evening, December 15 and Sunday evening, 
December 16, 2018:  
o  Complete closure of  the westbound lane on Chemin de la Côte-Saint-

Luc, between avenues Borden and Robinson with traffic maintained  
in both direct ions on Southside lane over the median str ip  

 

  Between Tuesday, December 18 and Wednesday, December 19, 2018, 
in the evening: 
o  Closure of  the Cavendish/Fielding intersection  
o  Detour route indicated  

 
The area wi l l be demobil ized af ter these operations. Traff ic lanes and parking 
spaces wi l l be reopened while the work projects are suspended dur ing the 
winter months. The work wi l l resume next year .  
 
The Vil le de Montréal  is aware of  the inconveniences that these work projects 
may have caused and is taking al l necessary measures to minimize their 
impacts. We thank you for your valuable cooperation.  
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Information 
 

 

In fo- t ravaux  ho t  l ine :  514 872-3777 ,  8 :30 a.m.  –  4:30 p.m. ,  Monday -  Fr iday  

 

www.vi l le .montreal .qc.ca/chantiers  

 

www.twitter.com/Mtl_Circulat ion  
 

To report  s i tuat ions at  any other  t ime,  ca l l  311  and ment ion that  you a re ca l l ing a bout  
work opera t ions being carr ied by Vil le  de Montréal 's  Direction des infrastructures .  

 


